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NEWSLETTER!
Since our calendar aligns with those of K12 education and
colleges and universities, we will be taking a pause from  our
outreach events and programs, with the exception of our
WhatsApp community (more information to follow), while
operating with minimal volunteer staff during May 17th-July
22nd. Make sure to follow us on social media to stay in the loop!

 “MI CAMINO AL ÉXITO” WEBINAR SERIES

gracias-atl.org

SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES
The summer is a great time to a job, volunteer, or
participate in some other meaningful summer program.
Scan this QR and check out these awesome college
prep opportunities for the summer!

Our next presentation for this series will be about nursing. The speaker, date,
and time are TBD.

WHATSAPP COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT

RSVP HERE

For our next “Si Se Puede”
presentation, join us in welcoming
Mrs. Veronica Bowermaster, an
Admissions Representative from
the Lanier Technical College, as
she talks about the resources and
options for students at her school.
The presentation will be in Spanish
on Thursday, May 9th at 6PM via
Zoom. RSVP Today!

“SI SE PUEDE” WEBINAR SERIES



USING OUR WHATSAPP COMMUNITY

“PARA LA COMUNIDAD” SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE 
In the inaugural year of our scholarship
program, we received many
applications of impressive, ambitious
high school seniors from all across
Metro Atlanta. We are happy to award
each of our (3) winners with up to
$1,000 in scholarship prize! 
To find out about more scholarships
available to the students, you can check
our website’s scholarship database.

@gracias_atl @gracias_atl @gracias_atl

“MI CAMINO AL ÉXITO” WEBINAR SERIES
Join us in our next “Mi Camino Al Exito”
as we listen to Maria Garcia, a
Registered Nurse (RN) at Grady
Surgical ICU, as she shares her journey
through nursing school, her career and
advice for future nursing students. 
The presentation will be Tuesday May
7th at 6pm. RSVP TODAY!

RSVP HERE

As a reminder, our WhatsApp community is a great way for

students and parents to ask current college students and

college experts your questions about various topics. Our

WhatsApp community will be discontinued during our

summer pause of May 17 - July 22; however, our

WhatsApp will be active June 3-5 and return fully after

July 22. Starting June 5, the Wednesday session will begin

to focus on College Career Connections (i.e. resume

building experiences during college, questions about Co-

ops and Internships) instead of College Life.

As a reminder, our schedule is: 

Mondays 6-8pm: College Admissions and Apps

Tuesdays 6-8pm: Financial Aid 

Wednesdays 6-8pm: Transitioning to College Life 


